
Greetings from the deputation trail! 
              We have been extremely blessed by God in our travels and look forward to finishing up and  

                returning to Belize later this year. While we are here, God is using our national leaders and  

                Associate Missionaries Danny and Esther Becerra to continue to grow the work, in spite of the  

                pandemic that the world has been facing. Even with the Covid virus moving through the country  

               there were 68 new souls that repented in May and June in our churches, 72 baptized in 

               Jesus’ name and 31 that received the Holy Ghost! Thank God for men and women that have  

               a burden to carry on the work of God! 

Meet Danny, Esther, Levi and Luke Becerra. They are from the Modesto,  

California, area and have been in Belize a year and a half. These are  

incredible young people and God is using them greatly. They pastor two  

churches and are working very hard for the Belizean people. 
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Adventures in Belize 
Revival reports from Dwayne and Linda Abernathy 
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Levi took a fall and broke his arm. 
He is healing well and being very 
brave! Please pray for the 
Becerra family and for the 
continued work of God in Belize! 
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